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What’s New With  
The Ohio Chapter? 

 

  

 

   

   
   

 

 
  

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

Ohio Chapter Business 
Meeting @ SCCM Congress                
February 17th, 2020            
3:15-4:15pm                                                      
Hyatt Regency Orlando 
Discovery 46 

 

  
 

Ohio Chapter Meet & Greet @ 
SCCM Congress                                 
February 17th, 2020               
7:30-9:30pm                                                   
Hyatt Regency Orlando 
Columbia 36 

 

  
 

Spring Webinar                    
RRT & Drug Dosing                         
Bruce Mueller, PharmD                                    
March 17th, 2020                     
1-2pm 

 

 YOUR VOTE MATTERS!!!! 

Open positions include President-Elect,  
Treasurer, and 2 member-at –large positions. 

We encourage you to vote in this election to 
ensure your voice is heard. Electronic ballot 

will be sent via email on December 16th 
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It was the honor of the SCCM Ohio Chapter to host Dr. Heatherlee Bailey, President of SCCM, in 
September for the Community Outreach event to increase awareness of PulsePoint App.  

The Ohio Chapter suffered a cardiac arrest, and after bystanders started BLS, a Rapid Response team 
arrived to perform ACLS. 

I would like to recognize the bystanders: Dominika Skarka and Elizabeth Farrington from SCCM, and 
the Rapid Respond team: the Chapter Executive Board. The community outreach event was a way to 
accomplish the Mission of the Chapter: to offer educational and networking opportunities for critical care 
providers with 32 ICU providers attending dinner and numerous ICU providers attending the webinar 
offered by Dr. Bailey. 

The Ohio Chapter has a pulse!  

I want to recognize the amazing work accomplished by every committee. The Education Committee led 
by Eduardo Mireles and Michael Rudoni from CCF has organized quarterly webinars with 40-50 viewers 
on average, offering now CME credits; the logo contest that gave us our beautiful new logo; and the 
FDM course led by Mada Helou with 15 attendees. The Communication Committee led by Paige Barger 
from the University of Cincinnati who designed our new website with incredible expertise and creativity, 
with an average of more than 6 visits per day, and established the Ohio Chapter in Social Media with 
increasing number of followers in Instagram (39); Facebook (60) and Twitter (131). The hard work by 
the Membership Committee led by Floria Chae from OSU has increased the membership by over 30%, 
from 215 to 286 members in one year, and we are now focusing on attracting Pediatric Critical Care 
members. And Matt Moorman, Chapter treasurer always ready to help.  

Last but not least, the amazing job by Chapter secretary Claire Murphy from OSU and President-elect 
Sid Dugar from CCF. We could not have accomplished anything without their hard work, efficiency and 
enthusiasm! 

Now we are transporting the Ohio Chapter to the ICU and needs a team to thrive and live a long healthy 
life! We need YOU for that! Please, invite new members to join the chapter! Remember our goal is to 
attract new members from different disciplines, different cities and institutions. If you are interested in  
helping guide the work, please reach out to any one of us to join the highly motivated leadership team. 

We are looking forward to continuing the work and having fun at the SCCM 2020 Annual Congress in 
Orlando! 

Sincerely,  

Silvia Perez-Protto 

  

PRESIDENT’S 
CORNER 
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Education Committee Updates 
Chair: Eduardo Mireles-Cabodevila                       
Chair-elect: Mike Rudoni 

Quarterly Webinars: 

• We are excited to announce that we have 
secured Continuing Education (CME, CPE) 
for our quarterly webinars which will be free to 
claim for all Ohio Chapter members who 
attend the live session. 

• In September, we welcomed Dr. Heatherlee 
Bailey, President of SCCM, to deliver our Fall 
webinar on ‘Updates in CPR and Post Cardiac Arrest Care’ (see right) 

• In November, we were delighted with a debate-style presentation on “Controversies in the 
Management of Resolving Septic Shock” with Drs. Drayton Hammond (Rush) and Gretchen 
Sacha (Cleveland Clinic).  We had excellent attendance and it certainly generated a lot of 
discussion—both during the webinar and following on Twitter.  If you didn’t get a chance to 
listen in, the recording is available on our website: 
https://www.ohiochaptersccm.com/education--activities.html 

• Our next webinar is scheduled for Tuesday, March 17th, 2020 with guest speaker Bruce 
Mueller, PharmD, FCCP, FASN, FNKF, author of over 100 peer-reviewed papers in the areas 
of dialysis, pharmacokinetics, continuous renal replacement therapies, and 
pharmacotherapeutics of kidney disease. 

• Have something you want to hear on our webinars? Submit ideas to our Education Committee 
at OCCMEducation@gmail.com  
 

Annual Symposium: 

• We are in the early stages of organizing our annual symposium.  The program will provide 
diverse educational opportunities for all critical care professionals and learners through a 
combination of in-person and virtual events.  The goal will be to hold the symposium in 
September/October 2020 in Columbus, OH.   
 

Volunteers Needed! 

• If you would like to be involved in any of the activities of the Education Committee, like 
planning the symposium,  please contact: OCCMEducation@gmail.com 

 
                                                             
                                                         JOIN US IN ORLANDO!!! 

The Ohio Chapter Membership Committee would 
like to invite you to network with your Ohio peers 
while enjoying some food and drinks in sunny 
Florida!  

February 17th, 2020 from 7:30-9:30pm                                                   
Hyatt Regency Orlando in Room: Columbia 36 

Contact  Membership Chair  Floria Chae at 
Floria.Chae@osumc.edu with any questions 

 

https://www.ohiochaptersccm.com/education--activities.html
mailto:OCCMEducation@gmail.com
mailto:OCCMEducation@gmail.com
mailto:Floria.Chae@osumc.edu
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We were honored and thrilled to have Dr. Heatherlee Bailey, President of SCCM, join the Ohio 
Chapter for two days in Cleveland as part of the American Heart Association’s (AHA) Heart 
Walk.  Dr. Bailey was the guest speaker for the Chapter’s quarterly webinar on September 20th, 
providing an engaging review of Updates in CPR and Post Cardiac Arrest Care—a reminder of 
how we arrived at the current standard of cardiac arrest management and how care continues to 
evolve.  Most importantly, she emphasized that all of us—healthcare professionals and civilians—
are capable of saving a life.  Later that evening, Chapter members enjoyed a wonderful meal and 
had an opportunity to socialize while being treated to Dr. Bailey recounting her inspirational 
leadership journey.  The weekend culminated with the AHA Heart Walk in downtown 
Cleveland.  There, the Ohio Chapter hosted a booth in collaboration with PulsePoint, a free 
mobile app aimed at improving communication between local public safety agencies and citizens 
and empowering CPR-trained bystanders to help reduce the millions of annual deaths from 
Sudden Cardiac Arrest.  Together with Dr. Bailey, Ohio Chapter members volunteered to spread 
the word about PulsePoint and even gave spectators the chance to demonstrate their chest 
compression-skills on a CPR mannequin!  Those who participated in the walk were celebrated at 
the finish line, with a special reception for survivors of a cardiac event. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OHIO CHAPTER  
COMMUNITY OUTREACH 
American Heart Association Heart Walk                                                                                                  
September 20, 2019 

 

  

  

 

NEW SOCIAL MEDIA ACCOUNTS 
Follow our social media accounts to keep up to date on Chapter activities & to connect with the 
membership! 
Twitter: @SCCMohio 
Instagram: SCCMOhioChapter 
Facebook: SCCM Ohio 
 

NEW WEBSITE 
Our website has been re-designed! Be sure to check it out at www.OhioChapterSCCM.com 
 

Contact Communications Chair, Paige Barger, at walterpe@ucmail.uc.edu if you are interested in helping 
with our social media and web postings! 

 

http://www.ohiochaptersccm.com/
mailto:walterpe@ucmail.uc.edu
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